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EDITORIAL

In 2007 there will be some changes in the locations for our
activities. The Fruit Garden which we planted at Harlow Carr and have
maintained for nearly ten years, is to disappear after October 06. We hope
to continue indoor meetings in the Study centre and / or Field Classroom,
but some outdoor sessions (pruning, budding, etc) will be transferred
elsewhere. Details will be given in later Newsletters after arrangements are
finalised.

Members who budded stocks in the Fruit garden last August should
consult the list of ‘takes’ on pp. 4 & 5 to see if theirs was successful. It is
unfortunate that we have to lift them earlier than usual, but if you collect
and plant them a.s.a.p. they should establish satisfactorily.

To change the subject, a new apple bred by Delbard Nursery in
France has appeared in the Harrogate Waitrose Supermarket recently.
Named Delbard d’Estivale, it is yellow flushed red, large, crisp and juicy
with a slight acidity (though sweeter than Braeburn) and a noticeably
aromatic flavour. It is being grown in Kent. ,

Diana Davis

PROGRAMME 2006

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY 21* & 22" OCTOBER. Apple Weekend
at Harlow Carr. The NFG is again involved and helpers will be needed, a
few for setting up on 19" and 20® more on 21% and 22" to man
‘sideshows’ in the marquee; also a panel of identifiers. Offers of help to

Margaret Drury. The varieties display will be open to garden visitors until
midday on 26"

SATURDAY 11" NOVEMBER. Study Centre, Harlow Carr.

10.00 Executive Committee Meeting (Note earlier time)

13.30 AGM and Talk on Vines by Alessandra Valsecchi (Wisley).
Alessandra has been to New Zealand to study S. hemisphere viticulture and
will describe her experiences.

PROGRAMME 2007

SATURDAY 27" JANUARY. South Field, Harlow Carr,
Winter Pruning of established bush apples. Meet 10.30 in South Field.
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